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Message from Mrs Scott 

Dear Families, 
 

This week has been busy with rehearsals for various productions and leavers assemblies and I could not be more 
proud of the children's determination and commitment to their performances. I know that the children are very 
proud!  
 

Unfortunately, and I apologise for the late notice, we have been unable to secure holiday provision this year for a 
number of reasons; such as building works and external staffing providers. I hope that this has not caused too 
much disappointment and we do hope that we are able to provide clubs in the future should we have 
enough interest. 
 

I hope to be sharing some new plans for our break times and lunchtime provision soon which is very exciting! 
Keep an eye on the newsletters we send out.  
 

A gentle reminder that our school day from September will be 8.30am - 3.15pm. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Scott 
 

This week’s Awards 
 
 
 Star of the Week      Citizen of the Week 
Jonah for working really hard on his alligator story  Poppy for teamwork during Maths 
Dorothy for working hard on her information texts  Meredith for always being polite with good manners 
Finley, Hope and Misha for great collaborative work  The whole Red Kites team for their dedication and 
on identifying figurative language    fabulous attitude in our play – well done!! 
Tyler S for his exemplary behaviour both on and off  William D for his positivity and determination 
the football pitch 

Woodpeckers 
This week Woodpecker Class have been writing an information text about how to help animals suffering from the 
effects of pollution. 
In Maths the children have been measuring in millilitres and litres as well as discussing and using positional 
language. 

Class News 

Diary Dates 
 
 
 
Sports Day 
We are now able to confirm that our Sports Day this year will be on Monday 18th July from 1:30pm til 3:00pm.  
You are all cordially invited to attend if you would like to, to come along and support the children.  We will provide 
the refreshments if you provide the vocal encouragement. 

Leavers’ Assembly 
This will be on Wednesday 20th July at 8:45am  and the parents of children in Year 6 are more than welcome to 
attend. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Red Kites 
Red Kites had a very successful performance of their play Jill and Fred’s Most Hysterical Historical Adventure.  
The children showed great teamwork, dedication and perseverance and should be very proud of themselves – 
we certainly are! 
 
 

Robins 
This week Robins have been exploring patterns in Maths and have learnt how to continue a pattern around a 
shape by making mandalas from natural resources. We have also been learning about how to keep our teeth 
healthy and have set up an experiment where half an egg shell is covered in toothpaste and half is not and are 
waiting to see what will happen to the egg shells when they are left in vinegar, coke and water! 

Starlings 
This week in their French lesson Starlings sampled some French foods and gave their opinions of each item.  
Then in Outdoor Learning they worked in teams to construct dens using various materials and perfecting their 
rope and string tying skills to make their structures strong and durable. 

   

    

   


